
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             Summer Term   (Newsletter 7 of term)                             June 22nd 2018                                                      
 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 have started to prepare for their end of year production - they are greatly 

enjoying this!  

In this sunny weather, please send your child to school with a hat.  

 

Kimberly Morton 

The classes with the best attendance for the week ending 15th June were: 

Well done to Swift class as they had the 

best attendance for the third week 

running with 96.6%. 

Hawk class came second with 95.9% 

attendance. Well done.  

 

 

Term Dates for 2017/2018  Football Fever Lunch 
  

 
 

 

Next Wednesday, 27th June, 

there will be a special school 

lunch to celebrate the World 

Cup.  The menu is: 

‘England’s Best’ Hog Dog or 

‘Free Kick’ Veggie Hot Dog 

with ‘Back of the Net’ Herby 

Diced Potatoes and 

Chocolate ‘Muddy Pitch’ 

Cake. 

  

Water Bottles 
We have purchased water 

bottles for all our pupils from 

Reception to Year 5. These 

bottles will remain in school and 

will be washed at the end of 

each school day.  

 

This ensures that all pupils have 

a water bottle and do not miss 

learning time to get a drink.  

 

Pupils are not required to bring 

in water bottles. (Year 6 pupils, 

please keep bringing in bottles) 
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